Additional Minimum Wage Public Input and Discussion
Facilitated Public Input & Discussion Sessions by City of Saint Paul Staff

Saint Paul minimum wage facilitated public input and discussion sessions will provide an opportunity for
community members to share their perspectives on raising the minimum wage.

These sessions will offer additional venues and formats for community members to provide input into the
Citizens League process. Mayor's Office staff, Councilmembers, and Councilmember staff are invited to
attend and observe the sessions (for gathering input, not necessarily for responding to community
members),

Facilitated Public Input Session (Sessions 1 and 2)

Two facilitated public input sessions will occur concurrently with the Citizens League Study Committee
process. These sessions will provide opportunities for community members to learn about the Citizens
League process, hear about the history of the minimum wage, share their perspective with the Citizens
League Study Committee, and create connections across a diversity of community perspectives. Data
from these sessions will be collected and shared with the Study Committee. The first two public input
sessions will occur on June 7w from 5:30PM-8:30PM and August 4 from 9AM-12PM.

Facilitated Public Discussion Session {Sessions 3 and 4)

Occurring after the Citizens League Phase 2 Final Report is complete, two facilitated sessions will provide
opportunity for community members to discuss and respond to the Citizens League Phase 2 Final
Report. The discussion sessions will occur September 15t from 9AM-12PM and September 20m from
5:30PM-8:30PM.

Key Dates

Facilitate Public Input Session 1
Thursday, June 7: 5:30-8:30pm

Facilitate Public Input Session 2
Saturday, August 4: 9:00am-12:00pm

Citizens League Saint Paul Minimum Wage Phase 2 Final Report Due
Friday, August 31

Facilitate Public Discussion Session 3
Saturday, September 15: 9:00am-12:00pm

Facilitate Public Discussion Session 4
Thursday, September 20: 5:30-8:30pm

This is Version 1, created 5/9/2018. Additional information to come.



